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Senators

We need some legislative integrity . A promise was made and we as producers were part of it and we did our part.
 The other side never intended to uphold theirs, as clearly demonstrated by their current action. Do the right and
 honest thing,and honor this agreement.

Thank you Dr. Steven Slagle
La Grande

mailto:drslagle@surewest.net
mailto:ExhibitsSENR@leg.state.or.us

